
Broomhill Primary School                                              
warmly invites pupils and parents/carers to… 

Come for Yummy Cakes 
Friday 29th September 

in our school gym hall 
to raise funds in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support 

     

Families are invited to attend at the same time as their child’s class. Please note, 

children can only sit with their families during the times allocated for their stage. 

Pupils in composite class will attend at the time allocated for their stage.    
 

Class visiting times 
      P3s: 9.10-9.40am                  P2s: 9.20-9.50am               P1s: 9.40-10.10am  

       P4s: 11.00-11.30am            P5s: 1.20-1.40pm            P6s: 1.30-2pm  

      P7s:  1.50-2.20pm             Hall tidied 2.25pm    
 

For a £1 donation... 
All children and adults can select a cake. Additional cakes can be 

purchased costing 20p-50p. Adults can also purchase tea or                   

coffee for £1. Children should bring their water bottles.                               
 

Pupils are invited to attend school in non-uniform wearing 

casual clothes or the Macmillan colours of green or white. 

Donations of cakes are needed! 
Prior to the event, you are invited to hand in home baking or shop 

bought cakes to make this fundraiser a success. Remember, no 

nuts in any cake. Children with allergies are invited to donate items 

they can eat. Please put your name on cake tubs you wish returned.  
Parents/carers should sign up to help out at the event on …  

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/broomhillprimaryfet 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/broomhillprimaryfet

